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HICAP is here to help Monday - Friday, 8am - 5pm
Give us a call at (559) 224-9117 or 1-800-434-0222

Visit our Website

Contact us for a presentation!

Let's talk about Annual Open Enrollment, Medicare Savings Programs,
Coordination of Benefits, Traditional versus Medicare Advantage, and so much

more!

Call us: (559) 224-9117

Medicare Fraud Prevention Week – Week Of June 5th!

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=278c0d00-56b7-447f-935a-b5790b40bad6


The Fresno-Madera HICAP serves as your local State Health Insurance Program
and Senior Medicare Patrol! Contact us for all things related to Medicare,

including Medicare fraud prevention, detection, and reporting!

HICAP Social Media

    

HICAP would like to encourage our Beneficiaries and Community
Partners to follow us on social media. Below are HICAP's June posts in
case you missed them! Brought to you by the Senior Medicare Patrol.

https://www.facebook.com/ValleyCRC/
https://www.instagram.com/valley_caregiver_resource_cntr/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/valley-caregiver-resource/


Medi-Cal Application Assistance Day

Join us for one of our favorite
events! 

Every 2nd Wednesday of the month,
Fresno County Department of
Social Services joins us at Valley
Caregiver Resource Center to assist
Seniors and Caregivers on all things
Medi-Cal, CalFresh, and CalWorks.



Medi-Cal, CalFresh, and CalWorks.
 

Medi-Cal Application Assistance Day is by appointment only.
Please call HICAP at (559) 224-9117 to schedule your appointment.

​Spaces are limited, call us today!

 

Senior Medicare Patrol
Your HICAP counselors serve as SMP liaisons, please contact

HICAP at (559) 224-9117 to report Medicare Fraud.

 

Our HICAP Counselors / SMP Liaisons have consistently seen reports of Hospice-
related Medicare fraud. If you or someone you know suspect an occurrence of

Medicare fraud, please reach out and make a report!





HICAP and all of Valley Caregiver Resource Center would like to invite you to
participate in our annual Celebration of Care scheduled for Friday, October 18th

2024. Please contact VCRC Executive Director, Michelle DiBuduo
at (559) 224-9154 for ticket and sponsorship information.

View Sponsor Form

 
We are always here to help and share our services! 

Best Wishes, from the Fresno/Madera HICAP Team� 
    Lorena, Laura, Jean, Jessenia, Gyan, Wayne C.,

Linda, and Debra
 

For program updates and more information, please visit our
website:

 https://valleycrc.org/hicap-program/

https://www.valleycrc.org/_files/ugd/b4b140_f01df71ae18d45288353dbb29deb637a.pdf
https://valleycrc.org/hicap-program/


​Contact Information: HICAP Program Manager, Lorena Perez
Phone: (559) 224-9117 or (800) 434-0222

Email: Lperez@valleycrc.org
Address: 5363 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA. 93710

 HICAP is a part of the National State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) network and

supported by the California Department of Aging.​
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